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(NAPSA)—In an unsteady
economy, Certificates of Deposit
(CDs) are gaining appreciation
among investors for offering a
reliable return without market
risk of losing principal.

What is a CD?
CDs are savings vehicles

offered through banks that pay a
fixed rate of return on your princi-
pal for a specified period of time,
such as 30 days or five years.
Interest payments are com-
pounded daily, weekly or monthly,
depending on the terms of the CD,
and then credited to the account.
Your rate is locked in for whatever
term you’ve purchased, and won’t
change regardless of what’s hap-
pening in the marketplace. And
unlike stocks or mutual funds, the
money invested in a CD is insured
by the Federal Deposit Insurance
Corporation (FDIC) for up to
$100,000 per account. Sometimes
a minimum opening balance is
required to open a CD. 

A CD might be good for
you ...

If you’re a conservative investor,
CDs offer a guaranteed rate of
return and are a good, low-risk
savings choice. CDs also may be a
viable option for people looking for
a place to hold their money for a
shorter period of time. If you plan
to buy a home or car in five years,
a CD may provide a better rate
than a standard savings or money
market account. Because there
may be a penalty for early with-
drawals from a CD, be sure to have
cash on hand to cover small emer-
gencies in an account that allows
you to withdraw without fees.

Working CDs into your
portfolio

Although the stock market may
yield bigger gains than CDs when
the market is looking up, you risk
losing principal if your fund or
stock goes down in value. Adding
CDs to your savings portfolio can
help provide some cushion during
market downturns, when equity
investments may not be perform-
ing as well. 

You may want to consider “lad-
dering” your CDs to make the most
of your money as the market fluc-
tuates. For example, you can
divide some money among five CDs
with durations from six months to
five years. If interest rates go up,
the money in the shorter-term CDs
will soon be available to re-invest
at a higher rate. However, if inter-
est rates go down, the money in
the longer-term CDs will keep
growing at a higher rate than
what’s currently being offered.

For more general information
on individual savings solutions
and product disclosures, visit
www.allstate.com or www.All
statebank.com.

CDs—Music To Your Ears...And Savings!

Saving money in a CD can help
make your financial future more
harmonious.

(NAPSA)—Is online education
as good as classroom education?
That’s been the debate in recent
years. But now, experts are asking
a bolder question: Could online be
better? 

According to Daniel Ham-
burger, executive vice president at

DeVry Inc. and
head of DeVry
U n i v e r s i t y
Online, acade-
mia has long
accepted the
notion of “the
bell curve”—
that students
learn at differ-
ent rates and in
different ways.

To strike a balance, teachers end
up teaching to the 50th per-
centile—too fast for some students
and too slow for others. 

“The online model flattens the
bell curve,” he said. “Students have
the flexibility to learn at their own
pace and the instruction is often
much more individualized. Stu-
dents can take the time of the
teacher, without taking the time of
the class, through one-on-one,
online discussions and instruction.
‘Office hours’ are around the clock.”

With roughly half of today’s col-
lege students categorized as “non-
traditional,” including older stu-
dents, working professionals and
single parents, the ability to take
courses and study on a flexible,
24/7 schedule is crucial for many
people.

“A growing number of adult
learners must juggle the demands
of work and family while pursuing
undergraduate or graduate
degrees—making online education

an excellent option,” Hamburger
added.

In addition, Hamburger says
that the online delivery model
provides an environment that
more closely mirrors the business
world—requiring students to
become extremely capable commu-
nicators. In online courses, there’s
no ability to hide in the back of
the class. Class participation,
through online discussions, is not
only mandatory, it is roughly 30
percent of a student’s grade—
making it imperative to be con-
stantly engaged. 

“Online students must be able
to formulate questions and articu-
late responses effectively and suc-
cinctly in writing,” he continued.
“This skill set cannot be underes-
timated as more and more busi-
ness communication is conducted
electronically. What’s more, the
online model requires significant
discipline and time management
skills.” 

DeVry’s total number of online
course takers for the 2003 Fall
term more than doubled to 9,077
compared with 3,824 in the same
term a year ago—a reflection of
the increasing popularity of the
online delivery model. The univer-
sity is one of the largest degree-
granting higher education sys-
tems in North America, providing
career-oriented associate, bache-
lor ’s and master ’s degree pro-
grams in technology, business and
management. 

“Online education has exploded
in popularity in recent years and
we expect interest to continue to
grow as more and more people
become aware of its many attrib-
utes,” Hamburger said.

Online Education Offers Many Advantages

Daniel Hamburger

(NAPSA)—How much do you
know about bedwetting, an emo-
tionally debilitating problem that
affects three to seven million
American children? Taking this
quick true or false quiz may help
you separate myths from facts.

True or False:
1. You don’t have to do any-

thing about bedwetting. All chil-
dren outgrow it.

2. Bedwetting is an indication
of an emotional problem, an ex-
pression of anger or guilt.

3. Children who wet the bed
have a small bladder or weak
sphincter muscle. 

4. Bedwetting is caused by a
bladder infection.

5. Bedwetting is a parasomnia
disorder.

Answers:
1. False. Many teenagers and

adults fail to outgrow bedwetting.
Even when they do outgrow it,
emotional problems may have
occurred. Bedwetting can con-
tribute to low self-esteem. Over 15
percent of all cases handled by a
successful correction process are
adults.

2. False. Children cannot con-
trol bedwetting even if they really
want to.

3. False. Both these theories
enjoyed popularity for a few years
but both were proven to have no
merit.

4. False. While some bedwet-
ters may have a urinary tract
infection, most don’t.

5. True. Research indicates
that bedwetting is a symptom of
deep abnormal sleep, a sleep dis-
order. Even those people who
“outgrow” the bedwetting may
experience other problems. A
company such as Pacific Interna-
tional has had a success rate of
96.7 percent with patients who
follow their individualized pro-

gram to overcome incorrect sleep.
They use a drug-free education
and behavior modification pro-
gram to alter the bedwetter ’s
sleeping patterns and therefore
eliminate the bedwetting. Once a
child starts on the program, they
stay with that child until s/he is
declared dry (usually 30 consecu-
tive dry nights). They also follow
up for two years in the event of a
relapse.

Although a spontaneous cure
rate of 10-12 percent per year can
be expected, early intervention
may benefit some children who
achieve dryness and enhance
their self-esteem. Alarm systems
have shown some results, but
relapse rates are high. This is
also true of some medications.
Neither of these interventions
deals with the problem of deep
abnormal sleep.

Alexander Golbin, MD, of the
Sleep & Behavior Medicine Insti-
tute at Rush North Shore Medical
Center in Chicago, did a before
and after sleep study that shows
positive changes in sleep patterns
when the correction process is per-
formed properly. For more infor-
mation, call 1-800-648-3379. 

What Parents Need To Know About Bedwetting

The latest research offers new
clues on how to deal with the
emotionally debilitating problem
of bedwetting.

(NAPSA)—It’s said that it’s
never too early to learn the rules
of the road. To support this idea,
a well-known car maker has part-
nered with a popular toy company
to promote safe driving and fam-
ily values.  

In addition, there’s an online
contest that encourages people to
answer an age old question. How
many toy bricks does it take to
build a full-size SUV? 

To kickoff a sponsorship agree-
ment between two Scandinavian
icons, Volvo and LEGO, a Volvo
XC90 made entirely of LEGO’S
modeling bricks was unveiled for
the first time to hundreds of fami-
lies in a dedication ceremony at
the theme park that carries the
toy maker’s name.

Plus, the park’s popular Driv-
ing School (ages 6 to 13) and its
Jr. Driving School (ages 3 to 5)
attractions were reintroduced to
carry Volvo’s name and reputa-
tion for safety.  

These popular park attractions
offer children an opportunity to
drive electric-powered vehicles
within the controlled environ-
ment of the drive course. 

The rules of the road are
emphasized, as well as good safety
habits such as buckling up seat-
belts. “Volvo is strongly committed
to safety and family, and will
emphasize these values while
working with the park to develop
innovative safety awareness activ-
ities,” said Vic Doolan, president
and CEO of Volvo Cars of North
America (VCNA). “By encouraging
safety as a learned behavior at an
early age, we all benefit—it’s
never too early to learn about the

rules of the road.”
Doolan also revealed a life-size

replica of the car maker’s award-
winning SUV, the XC90, made
completely of LEGO bricks. As the
recognized leader of safety in the
automotive industry, Volvo is the
“Official Car” of LEGOLAND® Cali-
fornia. In this role, the Volvo
XC90 made of LEGO bricks will
reside in the theme park as a
symbol of the two companies’ com-
mitment to safety and family.

To add a little more fun for
everyone across America, Volvo
has announced an online contest
that asks participants to guess
how many bricks it took to build
this one-of-a-kind SUV. To enter,
visit www.volvocars.us.

VCNA, part of the Volvo Car
Corporation, provides marketing,
sales, parts, service, technology
and training support to Volvo
automobile retailers in the United
States, Canada, Mexico and
Puerto Rico.    

A Program To Educate Very Young Drivers
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Young drivers take a spin at the
Volvo Driving School attraction
at LEGOLAND California.

As Parents Age
(NAPSA)—When parents show

signs of aging, we may feel sand-
wiched between their new circum-
stances and needs and the other
demands on us as adults and par-
ents of our own children. Fortu-
nately, an award-winning book
may serve as a helpful road map
through this unfamiliar territory.

As Parents Age: A Psychological
and Practical Guide (VanderWyk
& Burnham, $19.95), by Joseph A.

Ilardo, gives advice on all the
questions you may have to cope
with—and helping parents resolve
issues that confront them—from
safety-proofing a home to hiring
in-home care to assisted living.
The book even has checklists, psy-
chological self-tests and a compre-
hensive national resource guide.

Ilardo stresses that when a par-
ent is no longer able to fulfill cer-
tain responsibilities, such as tak-
ing out the trash, it can be useful
to make the task easier for the par-
ent, or to make special arrange-
ments so that it’s taken care of. 

The one thing you don’t want to
do, he says, is start handling
things yourself. “Don’t rob the par-
ent of a sense of self-sufficiency.”

As Parents Age is available in
bookstores, by calling 1-800-789-
7916 or www.VandB.com.

***
It is better to die on one’s feet
than to live on one’s knees.

—Dolores Ibarruri
***

***
Nothing is impossible for the
man who doesn’t have to do it
himself.

—A. H. Weiler
***

***
No man is rich enough to buy
back his past.

—Oscar Wilde
***




